
MASS MAILING TO L.A. PARISHES
ON “SISTERS”

Bill Donohue

Today we are sending our report on the Sisters of Perpetual
Indulgence to over 300 parishes in the Archdiocese of Los
Angeles. In the cover letter, I am asking pastors to let their
parishioners know about our response to the Dodgers giving an
award to the “Sisters” at Dodger Stadium on Pride Night, June
16. We are asking Catholics not to attend the game.

We are grateful for the support of Los Angeles Archbishop José
Gomez and San Francisco Archbishop Salvatore Cordileone.

The release of the report online yesterday was our first salvo
against the Dodgers and Major League Baseball (it could have
stopped the event). Today’s mass mailing represents our second
response.

This will be an ongoing campaign over the next few weeks.

https://www.catholicleague.org/mass-mailing-to-l-a-parishes-on-sisters/
https://www.catholicleague.org/mass-mailing-to-l-a-parishes-on-sisters/
https://www.catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/bill-pres-3.png
https://www.catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/SISTERS-OF-PERPETUAL-INDULGENCE.pdf

